
S C H O O L  S C O O P  J U L Y  

🌺 Aloha and
Welcome Back! 🌺

"Play in the magic of outdoor
activities, where you're free
to go wherever your
imagination takes you."

We welcomed our Apple Blossom children
back to school with a joyful Luau-themed
start to the term! The classrooms were
filled with sunny smiles, colourful flowers,
and warm island vibes, making the first
day back exciting and comforting.
Children wore floral dresses and shirts,
adding a tropical touch to our day. We
danced, sang, and reconnected with
friends, making beautiful memories as we
stepped into a new term of learning and
growing together. We embraced the day
with laughter, love, and Luau spirit,
setting a cheerful tone for the journey
ahead.



No Plastic Bag Day: Sewing
Seeds of Sustainability

At Apple Blossom, No Plastic Bag Day was a
hands-on journey into sustainability. Our

children learnt how to transform discarded
plastic into reusable mesh, understanding the

need to reduce single-use plastic in everyday life.
Taking this learning forward, they stitched their

own jute bags and embroidered them with
unique designs, adding a personal, mindful

touch to sustainable alternatives.
This activity was more than a craft—it was a

lesson in responsibility and conscious living. The
children experienced the joy of creating

something purposeful with their own hands
while discovering the impact of small choices on
the environment. They learnt that saying no to

plastic is just the first step; finding and creating
alternatives is what shapes a plastic-free future.

Through these experiences, our young
changemakers are truly sewing seeds of

sustainability, building habits for a cleaner,
kinder planet.



Econiture: Building with Eco
Bricks

At Apple Blossom, children are shaping a sustainable future through econiture
—furniture crafted from eco bricks made using recycled plastic bottles. On

Plastic Free Day, our young changemakers collected, cleaned, and filled plastic
bottles to create sturdy eco bricks, transforming waste into beautiful tables

and racks. This hands-on experience taught them the importance of reducing
plastic waste while nurturing creativity and teamwork. Econiture is more than

just furniture; it is a living lesson in upcycling and environmental care,
proving that even the smallest hands can build a cleaner, greener tomorrow,

one eco brick at a time.



Chocolate Day Delights! 
At Apple Blossom, our Chocolate Day transformed into a delightful
exploration as the children stepped into their very own Chocolate

Expo. From rich truffles to swirling chocolate fountains, the air was
filled with curiosity and laughter (with a hint of cocoa, of course!).
Children observed, touched, smelt, and tasted different forms of

chocolate, learning where chocolate comes from and how it
transforms from bean to bar. The joy on their faces was priceless as
they shared, negotiated, and giggled over who got the biggest piece

– a reminder that learning is sweetest when it is hands-on and filled
with wonder.

The day ended with sticky fingers, big smiles, and hearts a little
fuller, reminding us that sometimes, the simplest experiences create

the richest memories.



Exploring 'Space as the Third Teacher' – A
Reggio Emilia Inspired Workshop

We are proud to share that our passionate educators, Ms. Sonal Sharda and Ms. Neha Pragya,
recently conducted an enriching workshop on "Space as the Third Teacher," rooted in the Reggio

Emilia philosophy.
The session focused on how thoughtfully designed learning environments act as silent educators,

encouraging exploration, collaboration, and independence among young learners. Through
insightful discussions and hands-on demonstrations, the workshop emphasised the role of space in

shaping a child’s experiences and self-expression.
Ms. Sonal and Ms. Neha skillfully guided fellow educators on how to transform classrooms into
inviting, purposeful, and aesthetically inspiring spaces, where every corner becomes a learning

opportunity. Their dedication to continuous learning and pedagogical excellence reflects our
commitment to fostering environments where children not only grow but truly thrive.



Parent Peek Day – Class 1 & EYP 4A
Our Parent Peek Day marked the exciting culmination of our month-long inquiry into the theme

"What’s Alive?" Children confidently showcased their understanding of living and non-living
things through creative projects, sorting activities, and expressive presentations. The event

reflected not just knowledge, but also skill development, communication, and teamwork. Parents
witnessed their child’s growing confidence as they explained concepts, asked questions, and

shared discoveries. From curious observations to hands-on models, the day was a celebration of
learning, inquiry, and joyful expression—an inspiring glimpse into how young minds make sense

of the world around them.



Parent Peek Day – EYP 4B & EYP 4C
 Living and Non-Living: A Plant’s Diary

EYP 4B and 4C students took their parents on a delightful journey through "A
Plant’s Diary," bringing the concepts of living and non-living things to life.

Through storytelling, experiments, and creative expression, children shared their
understanding of how plants grow, feel, and respond to care. Each child

confidently showcased their learning—narrating the plant’s journey from seed to
sprout, and exploring what makes it alive. The event beautifully highlighted their

curiosity, communication, and understanding, while building confidence and
essential life skills. Parents were thrilled to witness this joyful culmination of

hands-on learning and thoughtful reflection.


